
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Keep walking to school as much as you can to 

help our local environment and keep us all 
healthier! 

 

 

 
Please take a look at the Spring Raring2go! Digital 
magazine that has some lovely ideas to enjoy the 

Springtime with your children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nursery Weekly Newsletter 

 
Mrs Wilkinson, Miss Risbridger, 
Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 

Mrs Arora, Miss Lee, 
Mrs Mohamed 

 
 

Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 

Class emails: 
Ladybirdclass13@gmail.com 

Butterflyclass014@gmail.com 

 
 

 
                                              Date: 06.05.2022 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a visit from a puppy 
called Waffle! 

 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk

/hillingdon/spring/ 
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Hello Parents and Carers! 
 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

The children have had a shorter but 
busy week. They really know the 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears story, 
joining in with the different voices of 
daddy, mummy and baby bear! 
 
In Phonics we have been learning our 
new sounds ‘r’ and ‘b’ and how to 
write and recognise the letter. 
 
We have been using our new 
vocabulary to put our classroom bear 
on a lap, behind, in front or next to a 
child during circle times. 
 
We have been making the most of 
being outdoors as well as starting a 
new bicycle training session every 
Thursday.  All the children spend 20 
minutes using a ‘balance’ bike to give 
them confidence and new skills. We 
are really impressed with their 
progress and excitement for this new 
activity! 
 
We had a lovely visit from a puppy as 
part of our therapy dog programme. 
The children showed maturity as they 
had a chance to stroke her.  
 

We will be introducing our new story 
book ‘ The Tiger who came to tea’ by 
Judith Kerr. 

 
 
In Phonics we will learn our new 
sound ‘h’ at the start of each session. 
 
We will continue to use positional 
language with reference to a 
numberline. 
  
The children are loving the role play 
café outside which is extending their 
imaginative play and language.   
 
We will be making robots out of 
recycled junk. Please bring in a box or 
other recycling to add to your robot! 
 
 

 

General Notices 

Date for your Diary: 
Our Nursery Open Day for new parents will be held on Wednesday 25th 
May 2022 and so Nursery will be closed to AM and PM children on that day.   
 
IMPORTANT: 
Please continue to take precautions against coronavirus to help keep the 
children and Yeading Community safe. Thank you in advance for your 
support. 
 
Thursday 12th – School Photographs: individual and sibling. 
 
Pyjamarama on Friday 13th May is a national event organised by Book Trust.  
Children can come to school in comfortable pyjamas but not onesies please 
and no slippers.  School shoes please!  Please bring £1 to support the work of 
The Book Trust. School shoes please!  We will be reading lots of stories. 
 
Health & Hygiene 
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
We ask that you teach and show children how to properly clean their runny 
noses so that we can limit germs spreading within Nursery.  
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 

Place 2Be have some fantastic resources written by experts covering a 

wide range of popular parenting topics. Please take a look and spread 

the word as there is something for everyone! Thanks for supporting us, 

support your children! 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/   

 

Thank you  

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/

